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Background 
 

Over the last three decades, Uflex has earned an irreproachable reputation defining the 

contours of the ‘Packaging Industry’ in India and overseas alike. Since its inception in 1985, 

it has turned into a billion dollar company focusing on trust, value creation for customers, 

quality innovation and customer satisfaction. The company has come a long way to become 

India’s largest multinational flexible packaging materials and Solution Company. 
 
  
Our Business 
 
Uflex today has state-of-the-art flexible packaging material manufacturing facilities at 
multiple locations in India with installed capacity of around 100,000 TPA and has polymeric 
film manufacturing facilities in India, UAE, Mexico Egypt, Poland and USA with cumulative 
installed capacity in excess of 337,000 TPA. Integrated within its core business profile are 
allied businesses like Engineering, Cylinders, Holography and Chemicals that further give 
Uflex a superior edge above competition besides qualifying it to be fully integrated end to 
end flexible packaging materials and solution company.  
 
Being India’s largest fully integrated multinational flexible packaging materials and solution 
company Uflex can offer PET resin; Packaging films (BOPP, BOPET, CPP, Metallized and 
other Speciality Films); Packaging products like laminates (roll form), pre-formed pouches, 
flexi-tubes, big bags; Packaging and Converting machines; Inks, adhesives, coatings & 
polyols; Anti-counterfeiting & brand protection solutions; Elastomers & Sleeves, Rotogravure 
printing cylinders; Flexo-polymer plates. Resonating, Government’s Make in India ethos, 
Uflex will be soon operationalizing first of its kind Aseptic Packaging Plant in Sanand, 
Gujarat for packing liquid products with an initial Capex of approximately INR 580 crore in 
the first phase. This new facility has been designed for a maximum capacity of 7 billion 
aseptic packs per annum offering packaging solution for non-aerated drinks; liquid dairy 
products, juices and other beverages.  
 

 
 
 



 
Uflex- Presence across the globe 
 
Uflex has grown from strength to strength with large manufacturing capacities of packaging 
film and other packaging products providing end-to-end solutions to clients across over 
140 countries where it enjoys a formidable market presence. Uflex enjoys a global reach 
with unhindered speed making it truly multinational. Headquartered in Noida (National 
Capital Region, New Delhi) it has state-of the-art manufacturing facilities in India, UAE, 
Mexico, Poland, Egypt and USA.  Uflex serves as one stop shop flexible packaging solution 
provider cutting across varied sectors spanning USA, Canada, South America, UK, Europe, 
Russia, CIS countries, South Africa and other African countries, Middle East and the South 
Asian Countries. 

 
 
Awards and Recognition 
 
Uflex manufacturing facilities enjoy latest ISO, HACCP & BRC accreditations. Its products 
are approved by FDA and BGA. It is also a part of the D&B Global Database and winner of 
various prestigious national and international awards. FPA and AIMCAL Awards have been 
conferred to Uflex on several occasions, latest being the ‘Asia’s most trusted flexible packing 
solution company 2016, CII Industrial Innovation Award 2015, the Seal of Gold for Product 
Excellence by World Consulting & Research Corporation International, Power Brands Rising 
Star Award, India’s No.1 Brand Award 2016 in Best Packaging Solutions category by 
International Brand Consulting Corporation, USA; Asia Responsible Entrepreneurship Award 
for promoting Social Sustainability; Gold and Silver Awards by Flexible Packaging 
Association in 2017 to the innovative Waterless Internet Flower Packaging working on Active 
Modified Atmospheric Packaging (AMAP) technique,  among several others. 
 

 
Name the product and we offer a packaging solution for it! 
 
Uflex offers technologically superior packaging solutions for a wide variety of products such 
as snack foods, candy and confectionery, sugar, rice & other cereals, beverages, tea & 
coffee, dessert mixes, noodles, wheat flour, soaps and detergents, shampoos & 
conditioners, vegetable oil, spices, marinades & pastes, cheese & dairy products, frozen 
food, sea food, meat, anti-fog, pet food, pharmaceuticals, contraceptives, garden fertilizers 
and plant nutrients, motor oil and lubricants, automotive and engineering components etc. 
With the new Aseptic Packaging Plant for packing liquid products that will go 
operational in the first half of 2017 at Sanand - Gujarat, Uflex will complete the entire 
bouquet of product offering which at present spans across end-to-end flexible 
packaging solutions for solids, semi solids, pastes, gels, viscous fluids, powders and 
granular materials.  

 

 



Global Clientele 

Some of Uflex’s clients on the global turf include P&G, PepsiCo; Tata Global; Mondelez, L’ 
Oreal, Britannia, Haldiram, Amul, Kimberly Clark, Ferro Rocher, Perfetti, GSK, Nestle, 
Agrotech Foods, Coca Cola, Wrigley, Johnson & Johnson among several others. 

 

Winning Strategy 

With over three decades of rich experience, Uflex has been setting benchmarks of success 
and innovation to become ‘A part of your daily life’. Maintaining proximity to customers, 
ensuring speed to market reach, offering innovation to create value added differentiation, 
ability to service any quantum of order just in time and the capability to provide end to end 
customised flexible packaging solutions has made Uflex, India’s largest multinational flexible 
packaging materials and solution company. 
 
The visionary 

The man behind the astounding success of Uflex is Mr. Ashok Chaturvedi, who is fondly 
revered as the Father of Indian Flexible Packaging Industry. To his credit are the unit packs 
or sachets for shampoos, candies, tomato ketchup that brought about a revolution in the 
FMCG sector back in the eighties suddenly bringing the popular brands within the reach of 
masses. This watershed moment followed by strong and steadfast progress under the aegis 
of Mr. Chaturvedi made Uflex a billion dollar multinational organisation from a very humble 
beginning back in 1985.  
 


